
Dress Code for 

The Great Gatsby  

Junior/Senior Prom 
 

**Prom is a formal event. Only formal attire will be allowed.** 
(NO blue jeans, overalls, t-shirts, baseball caps/visors, tennis shoes, Converse shoes, 

tattoos showing, or sunglasses.) 
 

      GIRLS 
 

1. No excessively low or plunging necklines in the front. 
2. Backless dresses are acceptable as long as it does not dip below the small 

of the back. 
3. No cut-outs in the mid-section will be allowed. 
4. Side, front, and back slits need to be no higher than halfway between the 

knee and upper thigh. 
5. Skirts can be worn with the waistband no more than 1 inch below the 

navel with no exposed mid-section. 
6. Strapless dresses are acceptable as long as they adhere to all of the above. 
7. Earrings will be the only acceptable body piercings allowed. 
8. Dress length must not be excessively short. 
9. Body art of any form is prohibited and must be covered. 

 

      GUYS 
 

1. Facial hair is permitted on high school students as long as it remains neat 
and trimmed to allow a length no longer than one-quarter (1/4) inch. 

2. Hair length for male students shall not extend below the collar. 
3. Hair must be a natural color.  No extreme hairstyles or shaven design type 

cuts. 
 4. All guys must be in a tuxedo or a suit. 
 5. Starched BLACK jeans will be allowed with a tuxedo jacket.   

(NO blue jeans or faded black jeans.) 
 6. Dress hats are acceptable.  (Top hats, cowboy hats) 
 7. Stud earrings will be the only acceptable body piercings allowed. 
 8.  Body art of any form is prohibited and must be covered. 
 

** If you question whether your attire will be acceptable at prom, bring a picture or 
description of the garment to Mrs. Sanders in C221 before you purchase it. If you DO NOT 

comply with the dress code you will be asked to leave and will not receive a refund. ** 

 

No guest over the age of 20 will be allowed into Prom.  
Guest Information Forms will be available in C221 on March 15th and must be 
returned to Mrs. Sanders, with a copy of guest identification, by April 27th. 


